
 
 

 
 

Monday, 18 May 2020 

com-20/3319  

To: 

Distribution list 

By Electronic Mail 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Re: Environment Fee 

As you know, the environment fee which is charged by EAPC at the port of 

Ashkelon, and transferred in full to the National Unit for Protection of Marine 

Environment in the Ministry of Environmental Protection, has always been fixed 

at 100% of the lighthouse fee charged at Ashkelon. 

 

We are pleased to advise that based on understandings reached with the 

authorities, we are able to lower the environment fee to 25% of the lighthouse 

fee presently charged. This new, lower rate, will apply from June 1, 2020. It is, 

for the moment, a temporary arrangement and we will advise if there is any 

change in the future. 

        

Your faithfully, 

   

        Effie Milutin 

Deputy General Manager, Commerce & Marketing 


